Office of the Controller General of Defence Accounts

Ulan Batar Road, Palam, Delhi Cantt-110010

(Urgent)
No. AT/11/2701/Pre-2016/Pen Rev/Report Dated: 21 Nov 2017
To

All PCsDA/CsDA/PCA (Fys)/CFA (Fys)
(Through CGDA website)

Subject: Implementation of Government’s decision on the recommendations of the 7th
CPC-Revision of pension of pre-2016 Non DAD Defence Civilian Pensioners/

Family Pensioners, etc.

Reference: This HQrs office letters of even No. dated 12-10-17.

FHF

As per HQrs office letter cited above it was requested to forward a fortnightly
report on the captioned subject i.e. on 15t and 16t of every month. However, the said
report due on 16th Nov 2017 has not been received till date from most of the controllers.
2. Since the progress of notional revision of pay as on 01.01.2016 in terms of
DOPP&W OM dated 12.05.2017 and approval of revised LPC-cum-Data Sheet for
forwarding to PCDA (P) Allahabad is being monitored at Ministry level, this HQrs is
required to submit compiled data to Ministry from time to time. It is requested that the
fortnightly report due on 16t Nov 2017 may be furnished to this HQrs office
immediately without further delay.

3. The desired report may be sent only through CGDA Zimbra mail server

(hqaudit.cgda@nic.in). NIL report is also required.

This issues as directed by Addl CGDA (PP&W). %/

(V K Purohit)
For CGDA
Copy to
The OIC With a request to upload the letter on CGDA
EDP Centre (Local) website.
iy i et
(V K Purohit)

For CGDA

AP17-391



